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Business Licenses  
 

The town office will be mailing out notices.  
 

Thank you in advance for your payment. 
 

Pet Licenses  
 

 Please renew your licenses by  
February 1, 2017.  

 If your pet already has a license, please remember 
to bring the license number in when  

you come in to renew. 
 

Spayed or Neutered $15.00/each 
Not Spayed or Neutered $20.00/each 

  

EATONIA  

NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 
Boxed classified ads $21 
1/8 Page  $19 
¼ Page  $37 
½ Page  $58 
Full Page $105 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $20 
½ Page  $28 
Full Page $51 

 
 

GST is not included in above pricing. 
 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 

Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Taxes 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for prepayment 
of 2017 taxes. The following discounts will be 
applied to any tax payments made during that 

month: 
 

January – 6% 
February – 5% 

March – 4% 
April – 3% 
May – 2% 
June – 1% 

 
 
 
 

Garbage Pick-Up 
 

Due to the Town Office & Town Crew holiday hours  
Garbage pick-up will occur on 

 

Tuesday January 3rd at 8:00 a.m. 

Nuisance Ground Hours 
 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 1:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 
 

Closed January 1st & 2nd    
 

 

**Deadline for 
submissions is the 

22nd of each** 
month. 

Please provide 
payment with your 

ad. 
 

Thank you  

to everyone who dropped off cards and 
treats over for the Christmas season! 

It is truly appreciated. 
 

We wish you all the best in 2017! 
 

Town Council & Staff 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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The Town of Eatonia 
Council & Staff would like to 

thank the Prairie Centre 
Credit Union for 

transferring ownership of 
the old credit union building 

to the town effective 
January 1, 2017. This 

transfer will provide the 
town with the opportunity 

to relocate and expand 
much needed office space 

once necessary renovations 
have been completed. This 
opportunity will also allow 

us to centralize all town 
services, including the 

recreation office in one 
location. 

 
Anticipated moving date 

will be April, 2017. We look 
forward to serving you in 

the new building. 

INVITATION TO TENDER 
 

The Town of Eatonia invites tenders to 
complete the following renovation work at 

the new town office building 
 

Flooring 
Shingles 

Exterior Renovation to the Front of the Building 

Electrical 
Plumbing 

Interior Renovations (moving walls, painting) 
 

Please submit tender with a quote for each 
renovation 

 
For more information on these renovations 
or to view the building, please contact Doug 
Bredy at 306-430-7825 or the town office at 

306-967-2251 
 

A tender must be submitted in a sealed 
envelope marked “Renovation Tender” 

addressed to be: 
 

Town of Eatonia 
Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 
S0L 0Y0 

 
 

Tenders must be received at the town office 
by 4:00 p.m. on February 13, 2017 

 

Lowest, or any tender, not necessarily 
accepted  

 

Dated the 22nd day of December, 2016 
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FARMLAND FOR RENT BY TENDER 
 

The Town of Eatonia offers for rent the 
following Irrigation farmland: 

S1/2 15-26-35-W3RD 
Approximately 137 cultivated acres 

Which includes approximately  
122 irrigated acres and 

Zimmatic 7 tower irrigation pivot 
 

This is for a 3 year term 
Starting April 1, 2017 

 
For more information on the property and 
equipment, please contact the town office 

at 306-967-2251 
 

A tender must be submitted in a sealed 
envelope marked ‘Irrigation Land Tender’ 

address to the following: 
 

Town of Eatonia 
Box 237 

302 Main Street 
Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
 

Tenders to be received at the town office 
on or before 4:00 pm on February 13, 2017 

 
Highest, or any tender, not necessarily 

accepted 
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January 2017 Rec News 
 

Happy New Year! 
 

Arena: 
The arena was very busy in December with many 
games and practices being held each week.   
There was free public skating and shinny offered over 
the holidays compliments of the Eatonia and District 
Recreation Board.  We hope many people enjoyed 
some time on the ice with family and friends. 
 
If you or a member of your family shinny/public skate 
and are not a member of minor hockey or skating 
club, please purchase a pass at the Recreation Office.  
We are offering passes for $25.00 and they are good 
for an individual or an entire family.  We do use the 
honor system so please be sure and do your part.  
Thanks! 
 
Head on over to the rink to take in some hockey 
action or enjoy the day at the arena for our annual 
Minor Hockey Day! 
 

Game Schedule: 
 

Wednesday, January 4th 
6:30pm Elrose Aces (female midget aged team) 

 

Friday, January 6th 

7:30pm Southwest Midgets vs. Rosetown 
 

Saturday, January 7th 
11:00am Initiation vs Kindersley #1 

7:00pm Southwest Midgets vs. Unity 
 

MINOR HOCKEY DAY 
Friday, January 13th 

7:30pm – Bantams vs Rosetown #2 
Saturday, January 14th 

10:00am – Initiation 
12:00pm – Novice 

2:00 – Atom 
4:30 – Midgets 

8:00pm – Senior Huskies 
 

Friday, January 20th 
5:30pm – Atoms 

8:30pm – Senior Huskies vs Macklin 
 

Sunday, January 22nd 
11:00am – Initiation vs Fox Valley 

 

Thanks to all the parents who have been working at 
getting their kitchen shifts and caretaking shifts 
completed, your help is greatly appreciated! 
 

Volleyball: 
We are still doing Adult Rec Volleyball at the gym 
Sunday evenings at 7p.m.  All ability levels are 
welcome so come on out for some fun and exercise! 
 

Annual Funspiel:   
We are tentatively looking at having the Funspiel 
March 16th – 19th.  Keep an eye out for posters and 
more information coming out on this fun event soon! 
 

Sask Lotteries Trust Fund Grant: 
Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 
products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 
Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 
Lotteries Trust Fund. Grants from this fund are used 
to support more than 1200 sport, culture, recreation 
and community groups in the province.  Community 
groups in Eatonia receive funding from the 
Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program.  Please 
contact the Recreation Director if you have more 
questions about this program. 

 
Eatonia Recreation Office Hours: 

Monday – Friday 
8:30a.m. - 4:30p.m. 
(closed for lunch) 

 
Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK  S0L 0Y0 
Phone:  306-967-2557  Cell:  306-460-7130  Fax: 

306-967-2220 
Email:  eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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The R.M. of Chesterfield is hosting a  

Phostoxin Course 
 

in 2017. If you are interested please call the office and 
let us know at 306-967-2222. 

 
The sooner the better! 

Date & Time will be announced at a later date 
Please watch for further details 
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100 1st Avenue West  
Leader, SK 

 

Monday to Friday 8:30 – 5:30 
Saturday 10:00 – 3:00 

Excluding Holidays 
 

 

(306) 628-4000 
Toll Free 844-494-0004 

 

We offer: 
- medication reviews 

- pill packs at no cost to you 
- smoking cessation 

- drug-free therapy for insomnia 
- braces, canes, walkers, & other 

aids for daily living 
- a wide variety of toys, gift ware, 

Hallmark cards, Coke/Pepsi products, 
household goods 

 
 

We deliver to Eatonia 
Follow us on Facebook 

New products, health information and  
in-store specials 

 

Our sincere Thank you to everyone who 

has dropped off goodies for the 

residents and staff, to those who 

came to entertain us and who came to 

visit! 

We appreciate it from the bottoms of 

our hearts. 

We wish you a very, Merry Christmas, 

and all the best in 2017. 

 

~From the Residents, Staff and Board 

of Directors at Eatonia Oasis Living. 
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MANTARIO LION’S 14TH ANNUAL 

WINTER FESTIVAL 
 

JANUARY 28, 2017  
 

REGISTRATIONS 11:30 A.M. 
START AT 12:00 P.M. Sharp 

EYRE PARK 
 

6 - COED ADULTS AND KIDS 

$60.00 PER TEAM 

 
 

DEADLINE JANUARY 25, 2017 
COME ON OUT FOR SOME WINTER GAMES 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION or ENTRIES 

CALL KEVIN AT 306-967-2643 OR  
  306-460-7326  

Email: k.butt@xplornet.ca 

mailto:k.butt@xplornet.ca
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The Eatonia and District Chamber 
of Commerce would like to  

thank the following for  
another successful  

Old Fashioned Christmas! 
 

-Santa and Mrs. Claus and their trusty elf 
-Santa’s Hut and all the volunteers 
-Eaton School for all our wrappers and 
craft helpers 
-Cora, Amy and Patsy Knuttila for tattoos 
and crafts 
-Bryan Swan, Deanna Callsen,  
Jim Callsen, Russ Gill, and Susan Fox for 
the awesome Christmas carols 
-Jeff Punter and family 
-Eatonia Huskies for the pregame skate 
-Prairie Centre Credit Union for their 
donation for the free hotdogs and 
beverages 
-Eatonia Catering Committee 
-Eatonia Lions for running the bathtub 
races & for supplying the fish pond 
-Annette Palmer 
-Eatonia Kitchen Committee 
-Julie Nunweiler & volunteers for 
wrapping 
 
 
 

Thank you to everyone who participated in 
the bathtub races.  

We would like to congratulate the winners: 
Dean Aldridge, Brayden Aldridge, Taylor 

Aldridge, Trinity Connolly, Addy Connolly, 
Chase Oomen, and Abby Cowie 


